
4.8	� The Deputy of St. Martin of the Minister for Treasury and Resources regarding the 
work being undertaken by the Officer Working Group established to consider the 
various options for the future of Haut de la Garenne: 

Will the Minister give an update of the work being undertaken by the officer working group 
established to consider the various options for the future of Haut de la Garenne and to advise on the 
cost benefit and any other implications that might arise? 

The Deputy Bailiff: 
Assistant Minister, you are going to answer in the absence of the Minister? 

Deputy J.A.N. Le Fondré of St. Lawrence (Assistant Minister for Treasury and Resources): 
I am afraid it is a very short answer.  Members may welcome it.  The officer working group has 
commenced its work but is obviously not yet in a position to report given the recent creation of that 
group. 

4.8.1 The Deputy of St. Martin: 
Could I ask the Assistant Minister when the working group did meet and who are members of that 
working group? 

Deputy J.A.N. Le Fondré: 
As to when the working group met, I am not in a position to comment but I will find out.  The 
group is chaired by the Head of Property Holdings and I will let the Deputy know the other 
members of that group when I have the information.  Thank you. 


